
ESCRICK CE PRIMARY SCHOOL SUMMER TERM 

NEWSLETTER  

17th  June 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

We have counted up the last few coins from Penny Wars and the results are in... 

Reception: - 170 
Year One: - 860 
Year Two: - 469 
Year Three: -£267 
Year Four: - 1979 
Year Five: - 2645 
Year Six: -225 
 
Well done to our winners, Year Two, who have won a special treat afternoon!! 
A huge thank you to everyone who brought in their pennies, we have raised an excellent 
£335.82! From Escrick PTA 
 

Well done to the following children who have received the Headteacher certificates this 
week. 
Reception – April for settling into Reception and joining in so well with all the activities. 
Reception – Emilia for developing and demonstrating independence and resilience.  
Year 1 – Ida for working really hard on her phonics and reading, well done. 
Year 1 – Oscar for brilliant progress with phonics and reading. We are so proud of you! 
Year 2 – Harry for super effort, progress and confidence in reading. Well done! 
Year 3 – Matilda for super writing and enthusiasm towards her learning. 
Year 4 – Harry G for always being a polite and considerate helper. 
Year 5 – Herbie for a positive attitude and great perseverance in all lessons, well done.  
Year 6 – Rosie for beautiful handwriting and presentation in all her work.  
 
Well done to Wharfe Team for winning the team points this week. 
 
We have been very kindly donated a number of signed copies of a book called ‘Beach Fun for 
Families’, written and published by one of our children’s Grandfathers. Mr Bowles has kindly 
donated the proceeds of the sale of the books to the Year 1 outdoor area where we are hoping 
to replace the building blocks in the outdoor area. 
  



The books retail at £8.99 so the minimum donation is £8.99 although as these are signed 
copies with proceeds being donated to school we would suggest a donation of £10. If you 
wish to purchase a book then please drop an email to Mrs GB. 
 
Dates for your Diary 
 
Tuesday 18th June - Year 4 trip to Howsham Mill  
Thursday 20th June – Parent Forum meeting 2pm 
 
Monday 24th June – Year 6 Yoyo Workshop 
 
Monday 1st July – Year 5 and 6 Celebration Assembly for parents 
Tuesday 2nd July – 2.30pm Rocksteady Concert for those parents of children who have 
Rocksteady band lessons 
FRIDAY 5th JULY – SPORTS DAY – KS2 9am and KS1 and EYFS 1.15pm – please can parents 
bring a chair to sit on. 
Friday 5th July – Sports day lunch – see menu attached, please book via school money by 
Monday 24th June 
 
Monday 8th July – Reception and Year 1 Celebration Assembly for Parents  
Year 5/6 Residential Trip – Wednesday 10th – Friday 12th July 
Monday 15th July – Music assembly for any child who learns an instrument and would like to 
perform. Parents of those performing are invited. 
Tuesday 16th July and Wednesday 17th July at 6pm – Year 6 Production. 
Leavers Service at Church – Friday 19th July at 9.15am. 
 
Monday 22nd July – School finishes for the summer holidays at 1.30pm. 
 
PE Fixtures 
Friday 28th June- Y4/5/6 girls’ athletics day @ Queen Margaret's  
Thursday 4th July - Y1/2 football & Y5/6 cricket afternoon @ Huntington Secondary School 
(letters will be sent to relevant children) 
 
If there is anything you wish to discuss then please contact the school office to make an 
appointment or catch me at drop off/pick up times. 
 
With very best wishes 
 
Miss Emma E Miller 

‘Every person is an individual and also part of a community’ 

1 Corinthians 12:12-27 

Safeguarding children – if you have any concerns for the welfare of a child please contact 

Miss Miller or Mr Broxup (if in school hours) or alternatively the NYCC safeguarding team 

can be contacted via this link  https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/about-us/worried-

about-a-child/ 

https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/about-us/worried-about-a-child/
https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/about-us/worried-about-a-child/


Respecting staff – our staff are dedicated professionals. We will not accept any abuse 

towards our staff 


